
Sustainable Water Infrastructure Task Force 
Public Input Session 

Thursday May 22, 2008 
Dubois, PA 

Chair:  Rep. George 
 

 
• Welcome and Introduction – Rep. George 

 
• Brief Presentation on Sustainable Infrastructure – Dana Aunkst, PA DEP 

 
• Opportunity for Public Input 

 
Registered Speakers 
 
Tim Greenland, 
PA Utility Contractors Association 
 
Harry Campbell, 
Chesapeake Bay Foundation 
 
John Hood, Executive Director 
PA Rural Water Association 
 
Matt Milliron, Senior Planner 
Centre County Planning & Community Development Office 
 
 


